
Polish American Political Club 
Minutes for the Monthly Meeting September 1st, 2013 

 
 

10:00 AM    Meeting Called to Order.  
 
     Meeting called to order a moment of silence was held 
for our deceased members followed by the Pledge of 
Allegiance. 
 
Minutes. 
 
     There were no minutes available to be read. 
 
Communications. 
 
     There is an announcement on the communications board for the 
pending members appreciation dinner.  We also received a thank you note 
from scholarship recipient Katie Sekorski.  
 
Membership Report: 
 
     There were four (4) new applications for membership.  A motion was 
made and seconded to send the applications to the executive board for 
review.  The motion was passed by all in attendance.  After the meeting, 
the executive board reviewed and accepted the applicants.  Dues will be 
due for the 2014 beginning on October 1st.  Dues must be paid in full by 
the annual meeting in order to maintain good membership standing. 
 
Report of the Committee’s: 
 
     Golf Tournament Chairman Jim D. reported 60 sign ups to date for the 
annual PAPC Golf Tournament.  Jim is confident that they will have 100 
participants by the time of the tournament. 
 
     A sign up sheet will be placed on the communications board this week 
for the members appreciation dinner.  Alternative plans regarding the 
dinner were discussed including potentially leaving the bar open for 
regular business during the dinner.  All planning I still open for discussion 
and consideration.  
 

 



Unfinished Business: 
 
     Member Jean D. questioned why the scrolling message board 
has not been working.  Electronics technician extraordinaire will 
be consulted regarding this matter. 
 
     It was noted that the Ponderosa area was not cleaned properly 
prior to the rental of a recent party.  We will investigate the matter 
and look into having the area properly cleaned prior to any events 
moving forward. 
 
 
New Business: 

 
      There was on new business to report. 

 
 
Report of the Treasurer: 
 
     There were many bills reported as paid.  A motion was made and 
seconded to accept the treasurer’s report as read.  This was accepted by all. 
 
Good & Welfare: 
      
     From the William O. corner, a free shot and a beer to all in attendance.   
 
10:23 Meeting adjourned: 


